
                       

ARE YOU ELIGIBLE FOR TAX FREE CHILDCARE?  

USE THE GOVERNMENT SCHEME TO BOOK WRAPAROUND 
PROVISION WITH US NOW! 

If you are eligible for tax free childcare you can access an additional 20% in childcare provision 
when booking your child/children into Progressive Kids clubs at High Littleton Primary School. 


Many parents aren’t aware of this initiative or that we can accept this form of payment.


To check if you’re eligible head to this website: www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare 

If you would like to use tax free childcare vouchers when booking with us, just email James at the 
following email address to discuss the process: j.mciernan@progressive-sports.co.uk


We’d hate for you to miss out on financial support that you are entitled to if eligible!
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